

From Mexico we call for support and solidarity with the political prisoners of conscience arbitrarily detained at the march last 2 October 2013, to commemorate the massacre of 2 October 1968

With a poster, a letter, a drawing, or even a video, you can help to raise global denunciation of this process that threaten freedom and human rights of detainees in Northern Prison in Mexico City.

Almost 3 months after this unfair detention we are still fighting for their freedom. In your province, your neighborhood, your social organization, from your region you can support them.

Your visual contributions will be received at the following e-mail reforma2oct@gmail.com

Release political prisoners! No criminalization of social protest!

LIBERTAD A LOS PRESOS POLÍTICOS Y DE CONCIENCIA DEL RECLUSORIO NORTE

